
D O N A T E

As we approach the end of the academic year, please
consider donating any good condition uniform that
students have grown out of or no longer need to our
Uniform Shop.  All washed items can be bagged up
and handed to Reception or Class Tutors.  

If you would like to purchase pre-loved uniform,
please visit our online shop
https://thomas-tallis-shop.myshopify.com

If you would like to help with out sale days, please
follow this link to signup
https://signup.com/go/XQaOzZH or email  me at
ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk

https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html

Debbie Joyce - Chair & Yr9 Parent
Michelle Springer - Teacher Trustee
Sacha McArdle - Secretary & Yr7/Yr9 Parent 
Stuart Popple - Treasurer & Yr8 Parent

ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk
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Charity No.1178258

Click to make a donation

T H A N K  Y O U !

TUESDAY 25TH & 26TH JULY
11AM-1PM IN THE CANTEEN

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM SALE DAYS

This has been an outstanding week where we were privileged to be able to provide front-of-
house support for Tallis Music, Drama, Dance, Art and Photography events!  Special thanks to
our parent and student volunteers, who spectacularly rose to the challenge: Sacha, Stephen,
Loui, Tim, Caspar, Tina & Tina's Mum, Matt and Chihiro.

D O  Y O U  H A V E  U N I F O R M  T O  D O N A T E ?

S E P T E M B E R  C O F F E E  M O R N I N G S
If you have a new starter in yr7 or yr12 in September, please join us after drop-off on their
first day of term (Wednesday 6th September) for an informal coffee morning where you can
meet other new families,  the PTFA Trustees and Emma Warren (Chair of Governors)

As well as giving you a consistent experience across Tallis events, all donations and profits from
our bar go directly to the departments involved.  This week was extraordinary!  Thank you to
everyone who made a donation or bought refreshments.  If you would like to donate to War
Child, please do so here https://donorbox.org/tallisptfa and add 'War Child' in the comments

Drama: 'Alice' Music: Recital Dance: War Child

£362.98£362.98 £153.26£153.26 £518.09£518.09

TOTAL: £1034.33 

If you would like to help me tidy the shelves of donated uniforms this week, please email
ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk

FRIDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 2023

9AM-11 .30AM
THE GALLERY,  THOMAS TALLIS  SCHOOL

SIGN IN AND MEET AT RECEPTION

Everyone is welcome to join us from 9am on the first Friday of term (Friday 8th September
2023) for a catchup with the Trustees and to find out about some exciting new initiatives for
parents to be involved with in school this year.

We will also have a round-up of all our achievements from 2022/23 and our plans for the
academic year 2023/24.  If you have any ideas for events you would like us to run, or any
initiatives you would like us to consider please do email me at ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100086431213180
http://www.instagram.com/tallisptfa
http://www.twitter.com/tallisptfa
https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html
mailto:ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk
http://www.instagram.com/tallisptfa
https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html
https://donorbox.org/ptfa
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://www.paypal.com/gb/fundraiser/hub
https://donorbox.org/ptfa
https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html
https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html
https://thomas-tallis-shop.myshopify.com/
https://signup.com/go/XQaOzZH
https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html
mailto:ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk
http://www.instagram.com/tallisptfa
https://donorbox.org/ptfa
mailto:ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk

